

Diocese of Hembroke

November 22, 2013

Dear Faithful of the Diocese of Pembroke:

It is with great thanksgiving and peace that I inform you that the recent investigation of Father Howard Chabot has come to a very positive conclusion and that he has been reinstated with his full priestly faculties as before, and that he is free to exercise public pastoral ministry.

I would also like to express my admiration for Father Chabot's courage throughout the recent court proceedings, and would like to thank all those who prayed and sacrificed for all involved.

Sincerely in Christ,

+ hade Gyfhalack

+ Michael Mulhall Bishop of Pembroke